
 

NOTICE OF CANCELLATION OF 
POLICY COMMITTEE REGULAR 

MEETING 
 

The Cambria Community Services District 
Policy Committee Regular Meeting scheduled for 

March 26, 2020 at 2:30 p.m. has been cancelled.  
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Haley Dodson  
Deputy District Clerk 
Dated: March 19, 2020 at 1:45 PM 

 


